
Janielle, 

Congratulations on achieving the Bachelor of Arts Degree in Neuroscience and for receiving the 

prestigious Jacob Van Eck Award. Dad and I are extremely proud of you and all that you have 

accomplished during these last 4 years. 

As your time at CU comes to an end and you begin preparation for the next phase of your life, take some 

time to reflect on your undergraduate experience; the mountains you have climbed, the goals you have 

achieved and the people you impacted.  Life, after all, is as much about the journey as it is the 

destination. 

When we look back at your four years at CU, we see the journey of a young lady who poured her heart 

and soul into everything she did. Whether your role was that of a student, IT Tech, Teaching Assistant, 

Resident Advisor, Undergraduate Pre-Health Participant, or Kaiser Intern, you always strove to do your 

best and it showed. Your grades were impeccable, your job performance exceptional. In your effort to 

be your best, you served as a role model for others.  You demonstrated what it means to be a leader, a 

friend and a mentor.   

We feel extremely blessed to be your parents and we are looking forward sharing the next chapter of 

your life with you. 

We love you, 

Mom and Dad 

 

 


